
PRACOWNIA REKLAMY
ADAM SYRTÓW

Pracownia Reklamy Adam Syrtów is an
advertising studio and a large format printing
house which dates back to 1986. Our years of
experience and adapting to the changing
market requirements allowed us to create a
comprehensive offer (‘from idea to eff ect’),
which will satisfy even the most demanding
customers. Our advantage is a wide range of
machines, the speed of execution of orders
and passion for finding unconventional
solutions. We offer: printing of billboards,
banners, meshes, films, UV printing, outdoor
and indoor advertising production (coffers,
backlit LED 3D letters etc.) car wrapping,
production of billboards, renting billboards,
wrapping the billboards, searching locations
for billboards and much, much more.

Products & Services: Printing of billboards,
banners, meshes, films, UV printing, outdoor
and indoor advertising production (coff ers,
backlit LED 3D letters etc.) car wrapping,
production of billboards.
Website: http://www.syrtow.pl [1]

Country: Poland
Place: ul. Rolnicza 18,
22-600 Tomaszów
Lubelski
+48 509 633 950
+48 84 664 17 79
+48 84 665 82 72
biuro@pracowniareklam
y.net.pl
Ms. Aleksandra
Szuwarska
Marketing Manager
+48 506 037 235
Mr. Adrian Łoś
Office Manager /
Graphics Designer
+48 501 741 001
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Sector: Sektor kreatywny
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